
Potential Summer Studentships in the  
Institute of Applied Mathematics 

 
 

Students interested in potential summer 
research positions in the Institute of 
Applied Mathematics are requested to 
contact Dr. Bernie Shizgal at 
Shizgal@iam.ubc.ca: 

 
The work envisaged will involve several 
different projects related to the 
development of web based instructional 
devices and demos on many aspects of 
applied mathematics.  

 
Students that express an interest to 
participate will receive a copy of an 
application for funding on Monday, 
Nov. 26 and are asked to provide 
feedback by Friday, Nov. 30.  
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